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August 7, 2024 
 
Mike Langston 
Langston Concrete, Inc. 
902 South Union Street 
P.O. Box 279 
Florence, CO 81226 
 
RE: Florence Sand & Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-1992-051, Withdrawal of Technical Revision 

No. 3 (TR-3) 
 
Dear Mr. Langston: 
 
On August 6, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request 
to withdraw the Technical Revision No. 3 (TR-3) application submitted on August 2, 2024 for the 
Florence Sand & Gravel Pit. Per your request, this application has been withdrawn from further review. 
 
Because the Division had not begun its review of TR-3 before your withdrawal request was received, 
the $216 fee submitted with the application will be returned to you. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-945-9014 or by email at 
amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Jocelyn Carter, DRMS 
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